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New Movie Magic Scheduling 10.8 Release Notes  
Release Date 12.12.2024*   
Welcome to the latest release for New Movie Magic Scheduling. Special thanks to all our valued EP 
clients for your feedback and suggestions. 
*Release date and features are subject to change. 

  
What’s New?   
Product Feature Name Changes 

• "Stripboard” is now “Board”. 

• “Segment” is now “Sub-board”. 

 
Split Screen Enhancements  

• Utilize side-by-side split screen views and drag-and-drop capabilities. 

• Add elements to your strips more quickly, manage your board, and build your reports efficiently. 

 
Multi-Episode Schedules 

• Ensure precise and intuitive scheduling for multiple episodes within the same schedule. 

• Use new episodic logic and sub-board features for block shooting and cross-boarding. 
 
Multi-Unit Schedules 

• Create unlimited schedules for all your production units. 

• Manage units all shooting on the same day with ease using the new sub-board. 
 

Conflicts 

• Handle double bookings or scheduling conflicts across multiple units and adjust schedules 
accordingly. 

 

Merge Elements 

• Merge elements and customize calendar view by element or category. 

 
Customizable Calendar View 

• Add elements to your strips more quickly, manage your board, and build your reports efficiently. 
o Double-check background actor requirements for upcoming weeks and ensure casting is 

set. 
o Adjust schedules dynamically based on vehicle availability. 
o Fully customize an interactive calendar, allowing you to choose exactly what you see 

and make changes on the fly. 

 
Customizable Board and Report Layout 

• Customize banner and strip background colors 
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